
From: Ian Charlesworth
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 10:57:03 AM

To whom it concerns

I am disturbed to hear of a bill coming before the house on the issue of the need
for voters to show some form of identification when voting in state elections.

The showing of ID when voting is surely an imperative in this day and age. 
Without it, my vote could be made by anyone claiming to be me.

To do away with the need for ID is a backward step.

Kind regards
Ian Charlesworth

Aspley 4034

-- 
Ian Charlesworth
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